
Thursday 22nd May
We have welcomed some very special visitors in Acorn class 
this week! We waited patiently for 21 days whilst our eggs 

developed in the incubator and this week 11 of them 
hatched! We have loved holding and looking after our chicks 

and have learnt lots about life cycles too!


